
 
 

Beste Ouders/verzorgers, 

The vacations are upon us and hopefully it will stay this wonderful weather. Enjoy and we look 

forward to seeing the children again on May 9.  

Calender 
22 april Start meivakantie om 14.30 uur (2 weken) 

27 april Koningsdag 

8 mei Moederdag 

9 mei  19.30 uur Ouderraad 

10 mei Oerverven groep 3 

11 mei Crea groep 7 

12 mei Oerverven groep 3 

Oeverzwaluwwand bekijken groep 6 

13 mei Oerverven groep 3 

Oeverzwaluwwand bekijken groep 6 

16 mei Oeverzwaluwwand bekijken groep 6 

18 mei Crea groep 4-5-6 

19 mei Groep 2 kinderen nemen een kijkje in groep 3 

23 mei Start afname cito groep 3 t/m 7 

25 mei Studiedag: de kinderen zijn vrij 

2 juni  19.30 uur MR  vergadering 

3 juni Jubileumviering in de Efteling met de hele school. 

 

Jubilee celebration to the Efteling!!!! 

On Friday, June 3 we will celebrate our anniversary (Startbaan 22,5 years + I-Start 2,5 years= 25 

years!!!)  

Last Wednesday all children from the Startbaan & I-Start have been told that groups 1-8 will go to 

the Efteling on that day! You understand that there is joy in the school.  

Of course we will prepare this school trip with care and will take into account the safety of the 

children. After the vacations there will be a call for help parents on that day. If you already know 

that you would like to be one, you can of course inform the group teacher about this. 

We will provide you with more information about this school trip after the May vacations. We can 

already announce that the children are expected on Friday, June 3 at normal school hours. Around 

10 am the buses leave for the Efteling and around 4:30 am the buses leave for school again. We 

expect to be back at school around 5:30 and you can start the June vacation week.  

 



Celebrating birthdays of the “kleuter” teachers 

Last Wednesday, the kindergarten teachers concluded the conclusion of the project from A to B with 

an outing to the Climb. There they celebrated their birthdays together with the children. We would 

like to thank all the help parents for the nice morning we had together with the children there.

 

 

Lottery winners action for Ukraine 

Here is a small impression of some winners who had a pleasant afternoon with a master or teacher:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Camp group 7 

 The past few days the children of group 7 went on a camp to the Willyhoeve in Bergeijk. 

They have had great days and can relax the next few weeks. 

Group 8 

The last period at the Startbaan has started for the children of group 8. Last week they have been 

swimming at the Kempervennen. The final exams have been taken this week and the first rehearsal 

sessions for the musical have started.  

 

Requests for leave 
Last period we received many applications with very different reasons. I would like to inform you 

that we follow the legal rules as they are published on the website of the national government. 

Namely lately I and / or the education officer must reject many requests.  

You never have to email the teacher or myself with questions about a request for leave. The form 

that is used to process your request is available on our school website in Dutch and English.  

We wish you a very happy vacation. 

Team St@rtbaan 

 

 

https://www.rijksoverheid.nl/onderwerpen/leerplicht/vraag-en-antwoord/leerplicht-schoolvakanties
https://bs-startbaan.nl/verlof-aanvragen

